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SUBJECT: PDAB: Revisions to Proprietary and Trade Secret Information Policy 

 
 Attached for consideration at the August 12, 2025 Board meeting are proposed revisions 
to the Board’s Proprietary and Trade Secret Information Policy, based on discussion at the July 
meeting.  The adoption of the policy will be considered at the August meeting. 
 
 The following revisions were made to the attached policy: 
 

1. Submission Procedures.  Existing provisions of the policy requiring (1) certification of 
the protected status of information claimed for protection, and (2) identification of a third-
party if the information claimed for protection does not belong to the submitting party, 
were moved to separate paragraphs for clarity.  The provisions were not otherwise edited. 

 

 
 

2. Minn. Stat. § 62J.91, subd. 3b.  The policy was edited to remove references to the word 
“drug” in relation to provisions about heighted consideration of claims of proprietary 
information for situations where FDA approval has not been obtained.   
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3. Publicly Available Information.  An additional provision was added to clarify that the 
Board can challenge the designation of information as confidential, trade secret, or 
proprietary in accordance with Section IV of the policy if that information is publicly 
available. 
 

 
 


